
AGTEK SAMPLE REQUEST FOR VECTOR PDF 

From:      robert.carter@carterconstruction.com
Date:       Thursday, October 06, 2011 5:16 PM
To:          mcostas@ci.livermore.ca.us
Cc:          l.farnam@farnamcivil.com
Subject:  Vector PDFs for El Charro Infrastructure

Mr. Costas,

Please authorize Farnam Engineering to release standard vector PDF files of the El Charro project plans, to 
supplement the raster image versions currently available.

Carter Construction relies upon modern computer-aided takeoff and simulation methods to provide timely, com-
petitive earthwork bids and reliable, on-schedule grading performance. In addition to your paper plans, provid-
ing us the grading plan PDFs in standard, compact, high-res, computer-vectorizable form will enable us to do 
our best work for the City of Livermore.

Mr. Costas, thank you for your prompt attention to this critical matter.  Please ask Farnam to advise us when the 
vector Pdf files will be available.

Best regards,

Robert J. Carter
Cell 510 345-5678


